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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Feb 13, 2023 

 

BMV Announces Business Hours Change for North Vernon  
 

INDIANAPOLIS — The Indiana Bureau of Motor Vehicles (BMV) announced today, effective Monday, 

March 6, 2023, the North Vernon branch, located at 612 Buckeye St, North Vernon, IN 47265, will be 

open from 9:00 a.m. – 5:00 p.m. Monday – Friday.  

For a complete list of branch locations and hours, to complete an online transaction, or to find a 24-

hour BMV Connect kiosk near you visit IN.gov/BMV.  
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